

# 2018-03-19 OTCC TST Meeting Notes

## Date

19 March 2018

## Attendees

- [Lyndon Ong](#)
- @Thorsten Heinze
- Rod Lu
- Karthik Sethuraman

## Goals

## Discussion Items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	DMIP status		Mantis proposed for collecting issues, but JIRA also suggested - is ONF supporting JIRA or only Confluence? <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Note TAPI uses github, not sure about other groups</li></ul>
	Stratum Project		Need more information about any overlap, and in general ONF position on defining interface specifications/models <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Will Stratum (as with ODTN) be focused on implementation rather than API/interface definition?</li><li>• ONF in great position in OTCC/OTIM with both definition and implementation, but can we get clearer ONF support for the work?</li><li>• Probably carrier input to the leadership would be helpful</li></ul>
	Other		No other business
	Next call		April 2nd

## Action Items

- @Lyndon - discuss ONF API support/process with Timon
- Thorsten - check into JIRA support with Cassandra